
 
 

 

 

MEETING NOTICES: 
 
MANDAN, ND:  
 
On December 12, 2024, at 5:0pm, The Mandan Park District Park Operations Portfolio 
is meeting with Bismarck Mandan Stock Car Association on renewing their 2025-2027 
lease agreement for Dacotah Centennial Park.  
 
There will be two Park Commissioners and staff.  
 
We are meeting at Lady J’ Catering located at 930 Griffin St, Bismarck, ND.   
.  
 
Date of Notice: December 10, 2024.  
 
Name of Person Preparing Notice:  

 
Cole Higlin 
Executive Director  
Mandan Park District  

 


